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0 RI G I N State of Florida 
-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M- 

DATE: January 5, 2000 
TO: 
FROM: Michael Barrett, Division of Telecommunications ?@ 

RE: 

Kay Flynn, Chief of Records 

Beth Keating, Division of Legal Services & 
Confidential Documents in Docket No. 98 1795-TL, Investigation into telephone 
exchange boundary issues in South Volusia County (Deltona area) 

In reference to Docket No. 98 1795-TL, the following documents which were filed under 
confidential status from BellSouth may be retumed. 

t Document Number 008 5 2-99 
t Document Number 02145-99 

The Commission staff no longer needs this information and it may be retumed to BellSouth. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call one of us. 


